
Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting Quick Notes: January 26, 2024 

 

 

• The Madison County Board of Supervisors, “the Board, was provided with an update 

from Comcast officials regarding the County’s rural broadband initiative: 

 

- Comcast has already invested more than $2mm into the project. 

 

- Funds have been spent on land, labor, securing permits, completing a fiber audit, 

developing design plans, coordinating with utility companies, and working with the 

Broadband Expansion and Accessibility of Mississippi (BEAM) organization for rural 

broadband. 

 

- The project continues to move forward and is scheduled to be completed by the end 

of 2025. 

 

- Once the project is completed, approximately 4,400 homes and businesses will have 

access to broadband. 

 

• The Board re-engaged Dean Architecture to continue designing a building in South 

Madison County to provide additional space for either the Tax Collector or Tax Assessor 

to meet the growing needs of Madison County residents. 

 

 

 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet next on February 1, 2024, at 

10:30 a.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

 

 

--Please download our app, Madison Supervisors 

 

--Please follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government 


